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Principal’s Message • P. 2

WELCOME TO NOVEMBER’S NEWSLETTER!

November at Spectrum International School was a
month to remember! From the vibrant Multicultural Day
celebration that showcased our school’s diversity, to
the inspiring Hadith Competition featuring participants
from various schools, and the unveiling of a counseling
booth to support student well-being, our community
thrived with energy and purpose. Additionally, the
month concluded with the much-awaited STEAM Fair
Prize-Giving Ceremony, where innovation and creativity
were rewarded. Explore this edition to relive these
unforgettable moments and prepare for what’s ahead
in December!
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Assalam Alaikum wa Rahmatullah wa Barakatuh

Dear Spectrum Family,

Alhamdulillah, as we transition into December, it is
with immense gratitude and pride that we reflect
on November’s vibrant activities. We celebrated our
school’s rich diversity during Multicultural Day,
fostered a spirit of knowledge and camaraderie
through our Hadith Competition with participants
from other schools, and launched a counseling
booth to further support the well-being of our
students. The month also marked the conclusion of
the STEAM Fair with a heartwarming prize-giving
ceremony recognizing our students' innovative
achievements.

December promises to be equally exciting, with
final exams, enriching field trips, and a joyful Fun
Day planned to end the term on a high note.

We thank our parents for their unwavering support
and our students for their hard work and
enthusiasm. May Allah (SWT) continue to bless our
school community, guiding us toward excellence in
every endeavor.

Jazakumullahu khairan for being an integral part of
Spectrum International School’s journey.

PRINCIPAL
SPECTRUM INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL

Dr. Kerem KaracaerDr. Kerem Karacaer



Doctors Don't Cure, Allah Does

In Islam, it is essential to understand that Allah is the ultimate

healer . Doctors, medicines, and even Ruqyah are all means

that Allah has allowed them to exist, but they themselves do

not have inherent power to cure. They are simply tools or

channels through which Allah’s will is carried out.

The Prophet Ibrahim عليه السلام when he was debating with

his people, he reminded them of Allah’s supreme power, and

he stated:

I S L A M I C  R E M I N D E R

U S T A D Z  S H A D Y  M O H A B
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بسم الله والصلاة والسلام على رسول الله

“And when I am ill, it is He who heals me.”(Surat Ash-Shu'ara:80)

He declared that Allah alone has the power to heal. Prophet Ibrahim عليه السلام was
emphasising that while his people placed their trust in idols or other false deities, Allah was
the only true source of life, healing, and power. He recognised that even in situations where
people use means such as medicines or other remedies, it is ultimately Allah who provides the
cure.

Imagine two individuals suffering from the same disease. Both go to the same doctor, receive
the same treatment, and take the same medicine. If one of them is healed, does it mean that
the other will definitely be cured? The answer is no, because Allah’s will is the ultimate
deciding factor, not the doctor, the medicine, or the treatment itself. This simply means that
Allah has allowed them to exist and be effective with the first one only, as the outcome is
determined by His will alone.

This concept reinforces the idea that, just like Prophet Ibrahim عليه السلام acknowledged Allah
as the source of healing, we too must understand that the means we use—whether doctors,
medicines, or Ruqyah—are not cures by themselves. They are tools created by Allah for us to
use, but Allah alone has the power to heal.



I S L A M I C  R E M I N D E R

U S T A D Z  S H A D Y  M O H A B

ISLAMIC PROGRAM MANAGER
SPECTRUM INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL

Ustadz Shady mohabUstadz Shady mohab
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This is why When the Prophet (صلى الله عليه وسلم) visited any ailing member of his family, he would touch
the sick person with his right hand and would supplicate:

"Allahumma Rabban-nasi, adhhibil-ba'sa, washfi, Antash-Shafi, la shifa'a illa shifa'uka,
shifaan la yughadiru saqaman 
[O Allah! the Rabb of mankind! Remove this disease and cure (him or her)! You are the
Curer. There is no cure but through You, which leaves behind no disease]."
[Al-Bukhari and Muslim].

Muslims must take the means that Allah allowed them to exist and be effective, but our
hearts must place our trust in Allah as the true source of healing, because the outcome is
determined by His will alone.

وصل اللهم وسلم وبارك على سيدنا محمد وعلى آله وصحبه وسلم

Doctors Don't Cure, Allah Does
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The Importance of Reading and
Benefits for Children

Assalam Alaikum wa Rahmatullah wa Barakatuh

Exam season is upon us! While exams can be stressful for
both students and parents, there are effective ways to
support our children and help them perform their best. Here
are some tips:

Before the Exam:
Create a Study Schedule: Help children create a
realistic study schedule that balances study time with
leisure activities.
Provide a Conducive Study Environment: Ensure a
quiet, well-lit, and distraction-free study space.

Healthy Diet and Sleep: Encourage a balanced diet and adequate sleep to improve concentration
and memory.
Positive Reinforcement: Offer words of encouragement and support to boost children's confidence.
Create a Sense of Responsibility: Children should feel that they are responsible for their own
learning - Exams are the accumulation of their work all year, not just a few weeks or days before
exams.

ACADEMIC DIRECTOR
SPECTRUM INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL

Dr. Essra MahmoudDr. Essra Mahmoud

During the Exam:
Reassure Children: Remind children of their capabilities and encourage a positive mindset.
Avoid Excessive Pressure: Refrain from putting undue pressure on children.
Provide Necessary Support: Offer practical help, such as preparing study materials or transportation.

After the Exam:
Celebrate Efforts: Acknowledge children's hard work and efforts, regardless of the results.
Encourage Reflection: Discuss the exam experience and identify areas for improvement.
Avoid Comparisons: Refrain from comparing children's performance with others.

Remember: Every child is unique, and their needs may vary. Be patient, understanding, and supportive. By
working together, we can help our children navigate exam time with confidence and ease.

Let's work together to make this exam season a successful one!
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IMPORTANT NOTICEIMPORTANT NOTICE
GUARDIAN CARD

SCANNING
GUARDIAN CARD

SCANNING
DROP OFF & 
PICK UP TIME
DROP OFF & 
PICK UP TIME

DELIVERY
INSTRUCTIONS TO
SCHOOL PREMISES

DELIVERY
INSTRUCTIONS TO
SCHOOL PREMISES

Parents/Guardians are required
to pick up their children no later
than 

3:45 pm (Monday,
Wednesday, Friday) 
4:00 pm (Tuesday &
Thursday) Effectively 3
September 2024

All items delivered (learning
materials, food, school attire, etc.)
to the school premises must
include the following details to
avoid any inconvenience in the
future:

Student FULL Name 
Student Grade & Class 

Please ensure all items are
clearly labeled and all details are
accurate.

Parents/Guardians are required
to present their Guardian card
for scanning upon entry or exit
of school premises.
Failure to present or scan the
Guardian card will result in
students not being allowed to
enter or exit the school
premises.

Parents may collect the
Guardian card 

Monday - Friday : 
7:45-8:30 and 3:20-4:00pm

For additional Guardian card,
kindly submit official inquiry

and choose “IT Department”

HAVE
QUESTIONS?

HAVE
QUESTIONS?

We are pleased to inform an online
platform for parents to submit

enquiries to the school. This form
allows you to conveniently submit

your questions or concerns directly.
Click on the link below:
 Parent Enquiry Form
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc7X5zUB00LmMmBohRfnKboWN8wWNpKUtpRAa82AOiMNTScuw/viewform


PE SPORT HOUSEPE SPORT HOUSE
SHIRTSSHIRTS

PE SPORT HOUSE SHIRTS
NOW AVAILABLE
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NOTE 
The details of sport house allocation have been sent to

your guardian email accordingly.
This sports house shirt will be part of the school uniform

and is not limited to use on Sports Day alone. Students can
also wear it during their PE and CCA sessions, ensuring

greater utility and value for parents.

Details

Event Sports Day

Date Saturday, January 25, 2025

House Colors Red, Blue, Green, and Yellow



A/C HOLDER NAME

A/C NO.

BANK 

BRANCH

SWIFT 

REFERENCE (Student Name/ID) & (Students Grade)

PAYMENT DETAILS

RECIPIENT EMAILS

SPECTRUM’SSPECTRUM’S
NEWNEW ACCOUNT ACCOUNT

School Fees Payment

106570009914

AFFIN ISLAMIC BANK BERHAD

TRX, KUALA LUMPUR

TAJAN INTEGRATED EDUCATION SDN BHD
(1094206U)

PHBMMYKL

SCHOOL FEES AY 24/25/ECA S-
CLUBS/LEARNING TRIPS

1) student.affairskl@spectrumiis.edu.my OR
student.affairspu@spectrumiis.edu.my
2) finance@spectrumiis.edu.my
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AY 2024/2025



UPDATING
STUDENTS INFORMATION

student.affairspu@spectrumiis.edu.my

0389289652 (PU) or 0389289552 (PU)

Parent may send updated address,
home phone or students’ updated
Passport front page and identity card
(IC) or MYKID in order for us to
updating our records

Student Affairs department
can be reached via

student.affairspu@spectrumiis.edu.my
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mailto:student.affairspu@spectrumiis.edu.my
mailto:student.affairspu@spectrumiis.edu.my
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Click Here

SPECTRUM REFERRAL PROGRAMME
SPREAD THE WORD, SHARE THE REWARDS!

https://forms.gle/FAGwtbFLkThWnWep9
https://forms.gle/3DaKomoryvvFoppM7


media release
FORM



Dear Parents/Guardians,

At Spectrum International School, we are committed to
providing a safe and enriching learning environment for our
students. As part of our efforts to showcase the vibrant school
community and celebrate our students' achievements, we often
post pictures and videos on our school website and official
social media channels, such as 

           Facebook                         Instagram
           LinkedIn                          YouTube

Request you to give consent to the school to take photographs,
recordings, derivative works including examination results of
the child and to use in any media and for whatever purpose as
the School shall deem fit, including without limitation for any
promotional materials within the Spectrum’s Education Group,
including the website of the School and other educational
institutions within Spectrum’s Education Group.
We understand the importance of safeguarding the privacy and
security of our students. Therefore, we kindly request your
consent before posting any pictures or videos featuring your
child on our social media platforms. Please carefully read and
complete the following consent form:

SIS Release Form

MEDIA RELEASE FORM
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https://www.facebook.com/spectrumIIS?mibextid=LQQJ4d
https://instagram.com/spectrumiis.my?igshid=MzMyNGUyNmU2YQ%3D%3D&utm_source=qr
https://www.linkedin.com/company/13682646/admin/?lipi=urn%3Ali%3Apage%3Ad_flagship3_feed%3BdQlldV%2BHTuSt3Uc86g%2FQJA%3D%3D
https://youtube.com/@spectruminternationalschool?feature=shared
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1SndHsTIk2XxoOHvBnSDErzVrbzTC8S9IgqxdCsHmNBo/edit
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeAkrcaL-QCXC5YD6jjlHc8pOy13Ib9JtOImVKMzq9A3vk6nA/viewform?usp=sf_link
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EARLY
CHILDHOOD
EARLY
CHILDHOOD

NOTABLE ACHIEVEMENTSNOTABLE ACHIEVEMENTS

This month, our young explorers embarked on a global adventure! We traveled to different
continents, discovering diverse cultures, languages, and traditions. Through engaging activities
and hands-on experiences, our children gained a deeper understanding of the world around them.
 
Nuramirah Norissham
Assistant Educator Leader for Early Childhood 

Welcome to December! 
"The world is our classroom, and every day is
a new lesson."

CHILDREN'S DAY CELEBRATION
The children had a wonderful time celebrating
Children's Day on November 20th, filled with smiles
and laughter. We also extend our heartfelt
congratulations to the finalists of the Hadith
Competition who proudly made it to the final round.
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SPECIAL THANK YOU
A special thank you to the parents who volunteered
during Literacy Week, joined the Read with Me
sessions, and participated in the Get Together
preparations for Multicultural Day. Your
contributions added so much value to our events,
and we are truly grateful for your support. 



UPCOMING EVENTSUPCOMING EVENTS

ANNOUNCEMENTSANNOUNCEMENTS

FUN DAY - 13/12

ECE FAMILY ENGAGEMENT & PARENTS

TEACHERS CONFERENCE (PTC) - 14/12

MEET THE TEACHERS - 16/12

Q2 SCHOOL HOLIDAYS - 19/12/2024

TO 1/1/2025

SEMESTER 2 (Q3) COMMENCES -

6/1/2025

STUDENTS PERFORMANCE FOR DECEMBER
The students will be performing for our
December Family Engagement. Updates will be
posted by the lead teachers have posted the
practices needed in the class diary.
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PRIMARY
STAGE
PRIMARY
STAGE

Assalamualaikum warahmatullahi wabarakatuh,
Dear Parents and Students,

Alhamdulillah, as we approach the end of this term, we take a moment to reflect on the
remarkable events that unfolded in November. From engaging classroom activities to impactful
school-wide initiatives, we are immensely grateful for the unwavering support of our parents and
the enthusiasm of our students. We warmly congratulate all participants and winners of the
Readathon, STEAM Fair, and Spectrum Grassroot Cup Football Tournament, where we
celebrated creativity, teamwork, sportsmanship, and athletic excellence. We also eagerly look
forward to honoring the winners of our upcoming Hadith Competition.

WELCOME BACK TO SCHOOL!WELCOME BACK TO SCHOOL!
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FINAL EXAM WEEK (UPPER PRIMARY) 
2ND DECEMBER - 13TH DECEMBER

WHAT’S COMING UP IN DECEMBER?WHAT’S COMING UP IN DECEMBER?

Our Upper Primary students will sit for their
final exams during these two weeks. May
Allah (SWT) grant them ease, understanding,
and success. Parents are encouraged to provide
support and encouragement to help students
stay motivated.

SULTAN SELANGOR'S BIRTHDAY
(PUBLIC HOLIDAY - PUTRAJAYA
CAMPUS ONLY)
The Putrajaya campus will observe a holiday in
conjunction with the Sultan of Selangor’s
birthday.



LEARNING TRIP TO NEXTGEN 
16TH & 17TH DECEMBER

The school will be closed for the gazetted
holiday. We encourage parents to use this
time to engage with their children in
meaningful activities that nurture both
Islamic values and life skills.
*School resumes on 6th January 2024,
Insha’Allah.

SCHOOL GAZETTED HOLIDAY - 
19TH DECEMBER - 5TH JANUARY

WHAT’S COMING UP IN DECEMBER?WHAT’S COMING UP IN DECEMBER?

FUN DAY - 18TH DECEMBER

An exciting trip has been planned for students
at the Putrajaya campus. The trip will provide
hands-on learning opportunities in a dynamic
environment.

To mark the end of the term, a Fun Day filled
with games, activities, and celebration will be
held. This event aims to foster camaraderie and
joy among students as they prepare for the
holidays. More details will be shared soon!
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Final Exams: Please ensure students are well-rested and prepared for
their exams. Encourage them to review their lessons and seek help if
needed.
Learning Trip Registration: Complete the registration form for the
NexGen trip promptly to avoid any inconvenience.

REMINDERS FOR PARENTSREMINDERS FOR PARENTS
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We make dua that Allah (SWT) blesses all our students with success
in their exams, guides them toward good character, and allows
them to grow into individuals who embody Islamic values. May the
school holiday be a time of renewal, joy, and quality family
moments.

Jazakumullahu khairan for your continuous support and trust in us
to nurture your children in this journey of tarbiyah and knowledge.

DUA FOR OUR STUDENTSDUA FOR OUR STUDENTS



PHOTO GALLERYPHOTO GALLERY

Grassroot Football 
Tournament
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Health Check upMulticultural Day
Celebration

Counseling Corner



SECONDARY
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Assalamu Alaikum Warahmatullahi Wabarakatuh

Dear Parents, Students, and Staff,

Alhumdulillah, as we near the end of this semester, I am happy to share our students'
achievements and the exciting events that have enriched their learning journey. November
has been a remarkable month filled with creativity, teamwork, and cultural appreciation, all
of which have showcased the talents and growth of our school community.
Looking ahead, December brings its own blend of academic rigor with the final exams and
moments of joy as we prepare for the holiday season. Let us continue to support our
students to excel while celebrating their hard work and dedication.
Thank you for your unwavering support in making this semester a success.

Warm regards,

Dr. Fouzia
Assistant Principal - Secondary

SECONDARY
STAGE
SECONDARY
STAGE

NOVEMBER SUCCESS STORIESNOVEMBER SUCCESS STORIES

TALENT SHOWCASE - 9TH NOVEMBER AT
DPULZE MALL, CYBERJAYA

 HADITH COMPETITION - 11TH TO 15TH
NOVEMBER

Students showcased their remarkable STEAM projects, Read-A-
Thon achievements, and talents in public speaking during this
vibrant event. The awards ceremony highlighted their dedication
and hard work.

Students engaged in a meaningful competition with students
from other International Schools, deepening their understanding
of the Hadith and fostering personal growth and spiritual
development.
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SPECTRUM GRASSROOT FOOTBALL TOURNAMENT - 23RD NOVEMBER

The U14 and U16 boys teams played competitive matches against other international schools and
professional sports academies, honing their skills and representing our school admirably.

NOVEMBER SUCCESS STORIESNOVEMBER SUCCESS STORIES

3RD KHADIJAH BINTI KHUWAYLID
COMMERCE EXHIBITION - 25TH NOVEMBER

 U14 AND U16 GIRLS BASKETBALL FRIENDLY
MATCH - 15TH NOVEMBER

Our young entrepreneurs proudly displayed
their innovative business projects, sharing their
insights and ideas with the school community.
This event provided them with valuable
practical experience in entrepreneurship and
commerce.

Our girls played friendly matches against ELC
International School, showcasing their
teamwork and sportsmanship
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NOVEMBER SUCCESS STORIESNOVEMBER SUCCESS STORIES

MULTICULTURAL DAY - 28TH NOVEMBER TALENT SHOWCASE AT SELANGOR
INTERNATIONAL BOOK FAIR - 29TH NOVEMBER

Students celebrated the richness of cultural
diversity through activities and presentations
that fostered inclusivity and mutual respect.

Students displayed their debate skills on a
grand stage, impressing the audience with their
confidence and eloquence.
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 SPEAKING/ORAL EXAMS - 18TH TO 29TH
NOVEMBER

Students completed their speaking exams in
Arabic, Bahasa, and English, as well as their
Quran oral assessments, demonstrating their
linguistic and spiritual growth.

 SPORTS HOUSES ASSIGNMENT

Students were assigned to their respective
sports houses as preparations began for the
upcoming Sports Day.



UPCOMING EVENTS IN DECEMBERUPCOMING EVENTS IN DECEMBER

STARTING IGCSE BOOSTER LESSONS EXAM BRIEFING

November marked the start of IGCSE booster
lessons, designed to help selected students
strengthen their understanding of key concepts and
prepare effectively for their exams.

A detailed exam briefing session was held to guide
students on examination protocols, schedules, and
preparation tips, ensuring they are well-informed
and confident.

We look forward to another month of learning, growth, and success!
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FINAL EXAMS (2ND TO 13TH DECEMBER)

Students will demonstrate their understanding and
knowledge during the final assessments for this
semester.

 HADITH COMPETITION PRIZE DISTRIBUTION
CEREMONY
The winners of the Hadith Competition will be
celebrated for their achievements in a special
ceremony.

NOVEMBER SUCCESS STORIESNOVEMBER SUCCESS STORIES



KHADIJAH BINTI KHUWAYLID COMPETITION
PRIZE DISTRIBUTION

LEARNING TRIP TO MSU - 17TH DECEMBER

Outstanding projects and entrepreneurial
efforts will be recognized during this event.

Upper secondary Science stream students will
visit Management & Science University (MSU),
Shah Alam, for an educational experience filled
with hands-on activities and exposure to
professional academic environments.
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 END OF SEMESTER FUN DAY - 18TH
DECEMBER

To mark the end of the semester, students will
enjoy a day filled with fun activities and
celebrations.

END OF SEMESTER HOLIDAYS (19TH
DECEMBER TO 5TH JANUARY)

A well-deserved break for students and staff
to relax, recharge, and spend quality time with
their families.

UPCOMING EVENTS IN DECEMBERUPCOMING EVENTS IN DECEMBER
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Assalamu Alaikum Warahmatullahi Wabarakatuh

November was an exciting month for the Student
Council as we took on various responsibilities,
showcasing our leadership and teamwork. From
organizing events to representing our school with
pride, we are grateful for these opportunities to
serve our community.
As we look ahead to December, we aim to continue
our active involvement, ensuring the voice of
students is heard and their needs are addressed.
We thank you for your continuous support and
encouragement.

Muhammad Allawi &
Fathima Shazil
Head Boy & Head Girl

STUDENT
COUNCIL
STUDENT
COUNCIL

NOVEMBER SUCCESS STORIESNOVEMBER SUCCESS STORIES

 DPULZE MALL EVENT - ORGANIZING
COMMITTEE

PALESTINE WALL

HYGIENE AWARENESS CAMPAIGN

Council members played a vital role in organizing
the Talent Showcase, contributing to its success
and proudly representing our school.

The Student Council decorated a symbolic Palestine
Wall, showcasing the history and the ongoing
struggle of Palestinians for freedom, raising
awareness and solidarity within the school
community.

The Student Council led a campaign promoting
health and hygiene practices among students
through engaging activities and informational
resources.
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MESSAGE FROM THE HEAD BOY AND HEAD GIRLMESSAGE FROM THE HEAD BOY AND HEAD GIRL

 HOSTING MULTICULTURAL DAY
Student Council members were entrusted as emcees
for the Multicultural Day event, successfully
coordinating the proceedings and celebrating
diversity.

EMCEE FOR THE COMMERCE EXHIBITION
Volunteering as emcees for the 3rd Khadijah Binti
Khuwaylid Commerce Exhibition 2024, the Student
Council skillfully managed the program with
professionalism.

DEBATE SHOWCASE
Two members of the Student Council participated in
the Debate Showcase at the Selangor International
Book Fair, demonstrating their eloquence and
critical thinking skills.
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ASSOCIATION
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Assalamu Alaikum Warahmatullahi Wabarakatuh

November has been an exciting month filled with collaboration, community spirit, and
progress! The Parent Teacher Association (PTA) is delighted to share updates on some
remarkable initiatives and events that showcase the power of working together to enrich our
school environment.

Here’s a glimpse of the latest highlights and achievements!

PARENT-TEACHER ASSOCIATIONPARENT-TEACHER ASSOCIATION
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LIBRARY PROJECT 2.0 UPDATE

We would like to extend our sincerest gratitude for your generous donation in the forms of books as well as
monetary donations. We are hopeful that the library initiative can bear fruit and it only can happen with
the commitment and support from the whole community, Insha Allah.
As part of the PTA effort to support this initiative, we have arranged site visit with Perbadanan Perpustakaan
Awam Selangor (PPAS) to provide us with an insight, idea and resources to initiate the development of the
Library.



PARENT-TEACHER ASSOCIATIONPARENT-TEACHER ASSOCIATION
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SPECTRUM GRASSROOT CUP SERIES 1 (SGC 1)

We want to express our sincere gratitude for your incredible support and dedication in the recently
concluded SGC 1. Your time, energy, and enthusiasm were crucial in making the event a success, and
we couldn't have done it without you!
Whether you helped with organizing, cheering on the participants, or assisting with any of the many
tasks, your contributions made a meaningful impact on our students’ experience. Your involvement
not only helped ensure the smooth running of the event but also set a great example of teamwork
and community spirit.



THANK YOU PARENTS FOR YOUR VOLUNTEERING EFFORT

Heatfelt gratitude for parents who volunteered for various school activities to support our the
students. Thank you once again for your commitment to our students’ growth and for being such an
important part of our school community. We look forward to future opportunities to collaborate and
make learning even more exciting for our students!

PARENT-TEACHER ASSOCIATIONPARENT-TEACHER ASSOCIATION
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For more information, please contact:

PU Campus : 03-8928 9552  


